
The Township of Frontenac Islands 
 
 

Residents of Frontenac Islands, 

We are pleased to announce that Angelique Cardinal will be joining the 
Township of Frontenac Islands as our new Deputy Clerk, starting March 
3, 2025. 

Angelique brings a wealth of experience, having spent 10 years at the 
County of Frontenac as Executive Assistant to the CAO and Treasurer 
and previously serving as Deputy Clerk at Loyalist Township. Her strong 
background in municipal administration and governance will be a valuable 
asset to our team. 

In her role as Deputy Clerk, Angelique will be supporting key municipal 
operations, council processes, and legislative services, helping to ensure 
effective and transparent local government. 

Please join us in extending a warm welcome to Angelique as she begins this 
new role with the Township! 

 

Vanessa Latimer,  
CAO/Clerk 


